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New England Solar
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We’d like to send our thanks to the team at The 
Alternate Root in Uralla who greet our crews each 
morning with a friendly smile and hot coffee.

The local café has run a food van on site at the solar 
farm for past couple of years, keeping our crews 
watered, fed and well caffeinated.
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The work continues 
across solar farm 
in 2023 
It’s full steam ahead on site at the New 
England Solar project with crews continuing 
their work installing piles, trackers, solar 
panels and the installation and connection of 
the power conversion units.

Around 450 workers are on site each day 
installing up to 5,000 solar panels as well 
as completing other installation and 
labouring tasks.

The project hit an important milestone just 
prior to Christmas last year when it 
generated its first five megawatts of clean 
renewable energy.

It followed the successful commissioning of 
the onsite substation and TransGrid’s 
switching station, which connects the solar 
project to the electricity transmission 
network and formal registration to send 
power into the National Electricity Market 
(NEM) by the Australian Energy Market 
Organisation (AEMO).

Commissioning activity and testing is 
continuing, to allow energy generation to 
ramp up over the coming months.Tim from ACEN Australia and Matthew from GLC – regulars at 

The Alternate Root food van.


